Blue River Valley Elementary School P.O. Box 187, At. Summit, Indiana 47361 Phone: 836-4851

ATRICIA RAGSDALE
PRINCIPAL

BRUCE McCALL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

May 3, 1983

Dorothy Word 202 South 6th Street New Castle, Indiana 47362

Dear Mrs. Word,

This is to thank you for your participation on the Reading and Handwriting Adoption. Your interest, dedication and many hours of diligent work have assured that our elementary students will have excellent instructional materials.

It is teachers like yourself who "go the extra mile" who have made our school what it is. You certainly have contributed to our "good school" award.

Mrs. Courtney will present the committee recommendations to Mr. Shelton and the Board at the May 9th Board Meeting which begins at 7:30. We do hope you can attend.

Again, thank you for your willingness to participate in the book adoption procedure. You have made a lasting contribution to Blue River Valley Elementary.

Sincerely,

Patricia Ragsdale Elementary Principal

PR/pk